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8 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent / carer  
  
I am writing to you to clarify elements of the school’s policy on the misuse of social media.  As you 
may be aware, we are frequently asked to deal with situations caused by the misuse of social 
media, sometimes by our students and other times where our students have been the victims of 
misuse.  
 

The misuse of social media in school is very rare due to the application of school policies. Indeed, 
most inappropriate use of the internet and social media occurs whilst students are out of school - 
at home or on mobile devices during evenings, weekends and holidays. Staff at the school have no 
jurisdiction to deal with this and cannot investigate it.  

  
The responsibility for monitoring a child’s use of social media, or indeed the internet in general, 
must lie with parents/carers.  We strongly encourage you to discuss issues around this with your 
child.  It is also worth noting that the minimum age limit for Facebook, Instagram, Whatsapp, 
Snapchat and TikTok is 13 years unless the account has parental control settings. This means that 
none of our students in Year 7, and only some of our students in Year 8, should be using these 
social media platforms.  
  
If your child is the victim of inappropriate use of the internet and/or social media, we strongly 
recommend that you report the matter to both the social media service and to the police. As stated 
earlier, unless an issue manifests itself during the normal school day, our staff are not able to 
address this.  

  
However, to support you and your child the school will:  

  

• Continue, through PSHE and assemblies, to educate students of the dangers of 
inappropriate use of the internet  

• Continue to monitor the use of any form of ICT in normal school hours and the use of the 
school email system at all times, and will deal with anything deemed inappropriate  

• Refer anything that we believe could be defined as, or could potentially lead to, a Child 
Protection issue to the appropriate external agencies  

• Continue to support parents with advice on how to tackle inappropriate use either by their 
own child or others  

  
I hope that you find this information useful and by working together, as outlined in this letter, I trust 
that we can keep all our students safe and well.  
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/


   

 

   

 

  

  
    
  

   
 


